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A big ​THANK YOU​ to ​PAUL HUESMAN​ for organizing the Annual Exchange Golf Outing. 
  The Weather was perfect, golf was fun and the food was delicious. 

Congratulations to Jim Rodd, Bob Findley, Skip Schoettmer, and Bill Dorward who barely  
came in first place, haha!  

 
 

CLUB DISCUSSION & EVENT 
 
 

 
HONOR FLIGHT 2020 

 
Honor Flight has been postponed until 2021 

If you are interested in being a guardian in 2021 contact Tom Sullivan 
 
 
 
SPEAKER SCHEDULE       

         
August 12    Skip Schoettmer, Ron Henlein, People Working Cooperatively 
August 19    Zach Kirsh 
August 26    Steve Kleipfel 
September 2    Ron Long 
September 9    Jim Rodd 
September 16    Pauletta Crowley, Joe Deters 
September 23    Tom Sullivan 
September 30    John Torbeck 
October 7    Gary Schroeder 
October 14    Ken Witsken 
October 21    Scott Wulff 
October 28    Tom Abercrombie 
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